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In Maths we will be finishing our topic on position and movement. 

 

In P.E we will be continuing with our work with Mrs Crossley. 

 

 

 

In RE we will be comparing the Jewish festival of Yom Kipper with Easter. 

 

In PSHE we will be thinking about foods that are safe and unsafe to eat. 

 

In Science we will be finishing our plants topic. 

 

Note 

 

On Friday we break up for the Summer, may we take this opportunity to say a huge thank you to our wonderful children who have been a 
pleasure to teach and we will miss them greatly. We wish you a fantastic summer! 

                               

                             

 

 Many thanks 

Mrs S. Chadburn & Mrs N. Turner 

 

W/c 22nd July 2024 

 

 

 


